FAST FACTS

on the COVID-19 Vacs for Kids



Children 5-11 can now be vaccinated against COVID-19.

Join us for a virtual information session to learn more about COVID-19 and the vaccine for children. Hear from a panel of local health care providers and have your questions answered.

When: Thursday, December 2, 6 to 7 pm

What: A virtual meeting with a panel of local health care providers.

The session will be live streamed on YouTube and the recording

provided after the meeting.

Why: The panel will share information on COVID-19 and the vaccine

for children.

Who: Panel participants will include:

 Dr. Natalie Bocking, Medical Officer of Health, HKPR District Health Unit

 Dr. Emma Smith, Family Physician with Northumberland Family Health Team

 Dr. Sheila Mae Young – Family Physician in the City of Kawartha Lakes

 Brooke Mountney, Public Health Nurse, HKPR District Health Unit

How: Visit www.hkpr.on.ca for information on how to view the session

and pre-submit questions.







